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The U.S. Department of Commerce’s Bureau of Industry and Security discussed the preliminary results
pertaining to footwear as part of the agency’s first comprehensive study of the U.S. textile, apparel and
footwear manufacturing base since 2003 in a webinar jointly hosted by the American Apparel & Footwear
Association and the National Council of Textile Organizations on November 2. The study’s full final report
is expected to be released in the coming weeks.

Interested parties may download a PDF version of BIS’s footwear PowerPoint presentation or a recording of
the webinar itself which also includes audio commentary. Please note the ability to download the webinar
recording expires on November 9.


http://www.ncto.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/11/2017-11-02-BIS-Preliminary-Footwear-Results-AAFA-NCTO-Webinar.pdf
https://wetransfer.com/downloads/0cb4ac68708f43cac3267c4997026fab20171102193400/895d4fa20d3b7a0cecb0cf96dbe6b56420171102193400/415c3f
https://wetransfer.com/downloads/0cb4ac68708f43cac3267c4997026fab20171102193400/895d4fa20d3b7a0cecb0cf96dbe6b56420171102193400/415c3f

